
 

 

 

  

Visit our school website: https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail  

Like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/foxtrailelementary/ 

          Visit our PTSA on-line at www.foxtrailelementaryschool.my-pta.org. 
                                              Contact us at 754-323-5800 

“Learn Today~Lead Tomorrow” 

 

Hello Fox Trail Families, 

It is hard to believe we are already in the final stretch of this fantastic school year. Our students have 
been working diligently to learn all they can and we could not be prouder of their efforts. They have been 
showing what they know throughout the assessment season. As testing concludes, we have been 
preparing for our end of year festivities. 

After a two-year hiatus, the Fox Trail Barnes and Noble night is back. Mark your calendar for Thursday, 
May 19, and join us for a family night of fun. Listen to our students reading their poetry, the Fox Trail 
chorus and teachers reading their favorite stories. There will be crafts and activities for our students. We 
hope to see all of you there for an evening of socializing, fun and shopping. 

Student award ceremonies will take place this month to celebrate student successes. We expect many 
accomplishments to be celebrated! The Fox Trail Chorus will be performing their Spring concert on May 
24th. 

Our fifth grade will be celebrating their elementary school journey beginning on May 27. Our PTSA and 
fifth grade parents have a week worth of activities to celebrate and show their school spirit. Your child’s 
teacher will share more information. 

We are pleased to announce that are School Advisory Council meetings are returning to full face to face 
meetings. Please plan to join us in the media center on Monday, May 16, at 2:15 pm, to hear about the 
2022-23 school budget and other year end information. 

Registration for the 2022-23 school year has begun. Only students new to the school need to register, so 
please share this information with friends that may be joining the Fox Trail family for next year. 

We will keep you notified of important information throughout the summer. Please see the school website 
and listen for the phone links and e-mails to stay informed. 

Sincerely, 
Your Learning Leaders, 
Lynn Burgess, Principal, Suzanne Nelson and Christina Monroe, Assistant Principals 

https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail
https://www.facebook.com/foxtrailelementary/
http://www.foxtrailelementaryschool.my-pta.org/
https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail
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                        May 
   Tues., 10-          Math Testing- 3rd, 4th & 5th grs. 
     Wed., 11  
   Tues., 17 &       Science Testing-5th gr. 
     Wed., 18 
   Thurs., 19         Barnes & Noble Night-5:30-7:30p.m. 
   Mon., 23           SAC Mtg.-2:15p.m. 
   Tues., 24          Spring Concert-7:00p.m. 
   Mon., 30           No School-Holiday 
 

                                 June  
  Mon.,6                Awards-3rd gr.- 8:30a.m.  
   Tues., 7              Awards-4th gr.-8:30a.m. 
   Wed., 8               Awards-5th gr.-8:30a.m.  
   Thurs., 9            Early Release-12:00p.m. 
                                Last Day for Students 
    Fri., 10              No School-Employee Planning 
 
 

  
               HAVE A FUN, SAFE SUMMER! 

 
 

August 
   Tues., 16           Students First Day 
 

                                    September 
   Mon., 5               No School-Holiday 
   Mon., 26             No School-Holiday 

If your child has outgrown uniform pants, shorts or 
shirts, please consider donating them to our FTE clinic. 
Donations can be dropped off in the main office. 
             We appreciate your donations! 
 

Effective Monday, May 2, 2022,  
The Food and Nutrition Services 
Department cannot accept checks 
as payment for meal services for 
the remainder of the 2021/22 
school year.  However, this does 
not affect on-line payment access 
at:  myschoolbucks.com. 

http://www.myschoolapps.com/
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Fox Trail and the Broward County 
School District is now hiring!  

 

Fox Trail is looking for custodians, a 
Vietnamese speaking paraprofessional, 

cafeteria staff and classroom teachers.     

Take advantage of this opportunity to work for 
Broward County Schools and receive benefits. 

Call Fox Trail at 754-322-5800 for more 
information.  

 
Apply today!  
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Arrival and Dismissal 

 

Please refrain from picking students up before 2:00pm. Students 

are learning up until the end of the day and may miss important 

instruction. 

 

When dropping and picking up students, please stay in your 

car and hang your sign on the mirror for an easy and quicker 

car line. 

Parking Lot Etiquette 
 
We ask for your assistance in making the parking lot a safe place for our 
students and their families.  
*Please cross your child at the designated crosswalks, do not send them on their 
own.  
*When using the car loop, please pull up so we can fit more cars in the unloading     
area.  Your child can exit their car anywhere along the car loop after you pass 
the bike rack.  It is not necessary to pull all the way to the front to unload.   
*Children should be prepared to exit the vehicle when you stop, and adults are 
asked to remain in their vehicle while in the car loop.  
 
We appreciate your assistance in helping our parking lot run smoothly. Drop off 
supervision begins at 7:30. Students should arrive between 7:30 and 7:55 am so 
all students can be in their classroom for the 8:00 bell and they can promptly 
start their day.    

 

             Remember if it’s 8:00... You are LATE!  
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Laurie Rich Levinson, Chair, Patricia Good, Vice Chair, Debra Hixon, Donna P. Korn, Ann Murray, Lori Alhadeff, Nora Ruper, Sarah Leonardi, Daniel P.Foganholi, Dr. Vickie L. Cartwright, Superintendent of Schools 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender indentity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion or sexual 
orientation. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Executive Director, Benefits& EEO Compliance at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine TTY 754-321-2158. Individuals with disabilities 
requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities (EEO) at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) at 754-321-2158. 

 

Fox Trail Fills our Hearts with Love, Pride, and Information 

By Alexandra Nash 

Have you ever wondered how the Lighthouse Teams work? Students that are part of Lighthouse are split into 

separate groups called Action Teams. One team, the Public Service Announcement Team, appears on the 

school’s TV news station WFTN. One PSA superstar is 5th grader Leah Pugliese. She helps with the morning 

public service announcements by announcing the Leader of the Month from each Fox Trail classroom and 

shares qualities of a good leader practicing the seven habits. Leah believes this information is helpful because 

“it helps people get more familiar with the 7 Habits of Happy Kids.” 

 

WFTN 

Another group of students that help inform the student body is our well-known news service WFTN. 

They help inform the student body in many ways. They inform students like you about the lunch and 

breakfast menus, school events, and even important life events in history! Mr. Peachy, the school 

librarian and WFTN leader, guides the crew every morning. He says that “Fox Trail teachers, 

administration, and students are the best he’s ever worked with.” 5th grade student Alex Rodriguez 

is part of the current announcement crew. He talks about the weather and does the speak-along Pledge 

of Allegiance. In conclusion, WFTN informs the student body on what is happening around the school 

in many ways! 

 

 

IS YOUR CHILD ELIGIBLE AND GOING TO 

RIDE THE SCHOOL BUS DURING THE  

2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR? 

Register 2 Ride Instructions 

1.) Navigate to https://tfsweb.browardschools.com/Ride 

2.) Log in with student account, e.g:06XXXXXXXX@my.browardschools.com 

3.) Answer the corresponding question(s) 

*Are you going to continue to ride the bus for the 2022-2023 school year? 

(Based on eligibility) 

4.) Press Submit to complete. You may return to the form at any point before 

the deadline to update your answer. 

Eligible students registered by June 15th will be guaranteed a 

bus for the first day of school 

 

 

 

https://tfsweb.browardschools.com/Ride

